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Hi James,

Further to a discussion as a family we have decided not to attend the sub
committee hearing as we feel the pressure of objecting to the lam music
license to much to deal with as we have been subjected to a lot of unfair
comments in the petition set up by the Wine Bar.

We would like to not challenge the lam music but would like restrictions on
the rear area, we know this has been offered and rejected.

We would like to thank yourself and Phil for all your advice and help with
this problem.

Regards
Alan



